Attachment F - Final Reminder Email

Date: [Date]

Subject: Strategic Scholars Feedback: Survey Closing Soon!

From: [NNPHI program staff]

To: [Auto-Populated- Individual Email Address of Participant]

Dear [FirstName],

The <u>Strategic Scholars participant survey</u> remains open for just one more day. We have a response rate of [%] right now. If we don't yet have your feedback, now is the time to share it. We'll close the survey tomorrow on [Date]. The survey is voluntary and anonymous. It should take less than 10 minutes, and your voice is valued.

Thank you to those who have already completed the survey.

Contact Brittany Argotsinger (bargotsinger@cdc.gov) with any questions.

Thanks again for your help!
The Strategic Scholars Program Team